
OSR Reporting 
 
Outreach, screening and referral (OSR) contractors should ensure that monthly performance 
measures reflect unduplicated numbers of “adults identified and referred” and “youth identified 
and referred.”  The BHIPS Referral Screen is designed to capture the numbers and specifics of 
each referral.  If you have any questions about required reporting, please contact Brad Bergeson 
at 800/832-9623, ext. 6655.  Questions about Behavioral Health Integrated Provider System 
should be referred to the BHIPS help line: 866/373-1253. 
 
 


